To all Bristol Harbour Village Homeowners:

Due to the resignation of the president, Dan Loncto, we will not be holding a HOA meeting on August 20, 2019.

The Board of Directors have met as per the By-laws. Jim Bachman has assumed the role of President and Glenn Will was appointed interim Vice President. These positions are in place until the October Annual Meeting.

We will schedule another Open Forum meeting no later than the end of August.

We appreciate your understanding during this transitional period.

Julie Principe Property Manager for BHVA Crofton Perdue